
 

Feedback: DCDT special Departmental Bargaining 

Chamber meeting - 17 April 2025 
 

Departmental Policies 

Members were informed that the employer presented the Management of Losses and Damages Policy 

and the Career Management Policy at the Departmental Chamber for consultation and review. These 

policies were deferred to the Policy Task Team for further engagement. Several meetings were held by 

the Task Team to consult on both policies. After these meetings, the Task Team confirmed that the 

consultation process had been finalised and requested that the Chamber should adopt both policies and 

remove these from the agenda. The PSA has noted the report and will continue to monitor the 

implementation of both policies to ensure these are effectively executed and achieve the intended 

intentions. Members are encouraged to familiarise themselves with both policies, as they have a direct 

impact on them. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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